Llopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th January, 1930,

Dear Sirs,

I a1ly received lr.Forster's letter of
the 12th instant respecting the case of the steamer
"QUARRINGTON COURT"™, and would thank you for youwr
attention in this matter. With the Owneras' concurrence
the detailed informstion given by you has been passed on
to Mr, Warkman, the special Salvage Association Officer
at Vancouver.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the

Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
KEWCASTLE-ON-TYRE.




